
 

November 30, 2021. 

      Invitation 
Dear Sport Friends, 

Because of the pandemic restrictions, the Olympiad was postponed by decision of the FCI 
board to take place from the 12th to 14th of August 2022 in Oradea. Due to replanning all the 
organizational aspects, we kindly ask to reconfirm your participation at the contact and the 
conditions presented below.  

National Pigeon Fanciers Federation of Romania is honored to have been selected as the host of the 
next Pigeon Olympiad, for the first time since its foundation in 1937 and member of the FCI since 
1969. 

The host city of the Olympiad was changed from Bucharest into Oradea, due to the better location 
on the western border, thus being more easily accessible for the participating countries. 

The Pigeon Olympiad is supported by the Government and the local authorities in Oradea will offer 
their help for the success of this event. The event will exhibit the most valuable pigeons in the world, 
famous fanciers and the biggest companies in pigeon sport will exhibit their offers. 

The Romanian Federation will use an innovative system of sending in the results of the exhibited 
national teams of pigeons, the judges and the delegates of the participating countries. All the 
confirming participating countries, with or without exhibited pigeons, will receive a password by 
means of which access on the Olympiad landing page will be granted in order to fill in the forms for 
the participating delegates and the result sheets of the national Olympic teams. 

Romanian Federation will ensure 2 hotel rooms and gala dinner tickets for the federations 
who will take part with the teams of pigeons. All the extra tickets and hotel rooms will be 
available for sale on the Olympiad landing page. 



 

We kindly ask you to send back the confirmation for participation until the 15th December 
2021 by e-mail: olimpiada@fcpr.ro; mentioning if your federation will participate with 
or without the teams of pigeons.  

Please mention in the confirmation the contact person responsible for all the 
correspondence between the Romanian Federation and the confirming country. 

NO-EU confirming countries will receive the necessary documents, depending on the 
particular conditions for each country. 

Looking forward to welcoming you in Oradea! 

Best regards, 

Marius Tunduc 

President of National Romanian Pigeon Fanciers Federation 

!  

mailto:olimpiada@fcpr.ro

